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Issue Date: June 13, 2019 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This notice is to inform you of a product change affecting selected items that you have purchased 
from Littelfuse.   
 
Description of the Change: 

 
Reason for The Change: 
 

 
Effective Date of the Change:   

 
What You Need to Do:   

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service 
Representative or your Inside Sales Representative.   We appreciate your business and our 
continued partnership.    
 
Sincerely, 
 

Joe Plazyk  

Global Product Manager 
Commercial Vehicle Products  
Littelfuse, Inc.  
 

Part Number: 902-192 MOQ/MDQ/DU will be increasing to 150.  

• MOQ’s will be increased to align with manufactured standard pack quantities.  

• Aligning MOQ’s with standard pack quantities reduces order packaging preparation 
time and reduces excess inventory from broken standard packs.    

10/24/2019 

Adjust future PO’s to align with the new MOQ/MDQ/DU of 150 pieces.  


